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Dear Friend,

“What will I say before the Lord?”  
Have you ever asked yourself that question?  
I have! And it’s one that Pastor Tshabalala  
often asks himself as he shares God’s Word with people—especially children—in Khutsong, 
South Africa. He feels a sense of urgency as he serves the Lord in his community. He says:

“I understand there is no time. Jesus is coming very soon. We cannot fold  
our arms. …But if I die and God asks me, ‘I planted you in Khutsong,  
how many lives have you touched?’ What will I say before the Lord?”

As a Bible League Volunteer Ambassador, I feel that same sense of urgency. I pray 
that you do, too. It’s truly a blessing to know that with each $5 Bible I send, I’m serving 
God alongside Pastor Tshabalala and so many other dedicated servants of the Lord. 
Together, we’re touching lives around the world—for eternity! These are people I may 
never meet here on earth but will one day in heaven. What joy that gives!

You can know that same joy when you take part in the Volunteer Ambassadors’ 
efforts this year to provide Bibles and training worldwide. Will you help?

Now is the time to act! Please, join me today in doing the Lord’s work by 
supporting this year’s Volunteer Ambassadors’ global effort. I encourage you to go to 
bibleleague.org/tshabalala (or scan the QR code below) to see the kind of impact you 
will make with your gift. You will bring the hope of new life in Jesus Christ to people who 
otherwise would never be able to afford a Bible of their very own or don’t have access to 
God’s Word. To people who need to know Jesus…before it’s too late. Thank you!

In Christ,

Your Bible League Volunteer Ambassador

P.S.   Remember, it takes only $5 to bless someone in the world with a Bible.  
Please, be generous. Make your check out to Bible League International 
and return it to me, your Bible League Volunteer Ambassador.  
Thank you!


